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McGill University, MontrealPUBLISHERS OF THE
’the MCGILL NEWS” Phone Marquette 9181

December 3, 1929,

General Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,

Dear Sir;

At a meeting of the Executive Council

of the Montreal Branch of the Graduates’ Society, your letter of 

November 29th in regard to holding next Convocation at such a time 

that more Montreal graduates might attend, was read; and it was desired 

that I should express to you the thanks of the meeting for the sincere 

consideration which you are giving to this request.

Faithfully yours,

*
GJW Executive Secretary,
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